
ASAP Members Visit Congress!

Organized by ASAP member and AO
staff Luisa Fernanda Zambrano-Marin,
she, Paul Bernardt, Brett Isham and
Robert White met with the offices of a
number US Senators and Representatives
as well Puerto Rican House Representative
Jennifer González-Colón (upper right)
to advocate for the future of AO!

Their visit was a success and future
Visits (tentatively Feb. 2023)  in which
ASAP will ask that the AO is included
in the Congressional budget.

Please reach out to Board members if
you are interested in joining!


